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DEC Postpones Public Meeting and Public Comment Period 
for K&K Stripping Site Proposed Remedy 
This message is to inform you that out of an abundance of caution to prevent the community 
spread of COVID-19, DEC has postponed the public meeting for the K&K Stripping Site 
originally scheduled for Tuesday, March 17, 2020, at 6:30 PM at NYSDEC – Region 8 
Headquarters, 6274 East Avon-Lima Road, Avon. In addition, DEC has postponed the 
related public comment period for this site, which originally had been scheduled to run through 
March 26, 2020. The public meeting and comment period had been scheduled to discuss the 
proposed remedy for the K&K Stripping Site. 

DEC values your time and interest in the remediation of the K&K Stripping Site, and apologizes 
for any inconvenience. DEC will notify the public via an email when the public meeting and 
public comment period are rescheduled. 

If you have questions, please contact DEC's Division of Environmental Remediation: 
derweb@dec.ny.gov 
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